
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  September 16, 2019 
  
To:               Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Principals, Parish and  

Chancery Staff 
   
From:  Cameron Chaney, Communications Assistant, Office of 

Communications 
 
Re: Media Coverage of The Archdiocese of Atlanta 

           
 
The Office of Communications presents last week’s media coverage of The 
Archdiocese of Atlanta in the news and The Georgia Bulletin. 
 
In case you missed them, please see below for links to last week’s featured 
stories: 
 
The Georgia Bulletin 

• NCCW annual convention focuses on ‘care for our common home’ 
• Trappist priest remembered for forming deep connections with others 
• Papal nuncio encourages African clergy, sisters at Fairburn convention 
• Pinecrest Academy opens new lower school building 
• Memories of September 11 attacks linger for former fire department 

chaplain 
 
Social Media 

• Christian Men Making a Difference! Proud to be the Grand Knight for 
our @kofc_official Council here at @sacredheartatl ! 

• Today we celebrated the Blue Mass to honor public safety officials and 
first responders. We thank you for your service. 

• “God of peace, bring your peace to our violent world: peace in the hearts 
of all men and women and peace among the nations of the earth." Pope 
Francis, Prayer at Ground Zero on September 25, 2015. 

• Congratulations to Cardinal-designate Jose Tolentino Calaca de 
Mendonca! 

En español 

http://bit.ly/32HwCDE
http://bit.ly/32IiDNx
http://bit.ly/32GoDGy
http://bit.ly/32FLL8l
http://bit.ly/32JXSkV
http://bit.ly/32JXSkV
http://bit.ly/32Boy7c
http://bit.ly/32Boy7c
http://bit.ly/32CA6ab
http://bit.ly/32CA6ab
http://bit.ly/32FMfeF
http://bit.ly/32FMfeF
http://bit.ly/32FMfeF
http://bit.ly/2LrK7Bi
http://bit.ly/2LrK7Bi


• Reencuentro Familiar reúne a mexicanos ancianos con familiares en 
Georgia 

 
Local News 

•  First Responders Honored At Special Mass On Sept. 11 Anniversary 
 
Videos 

• Thank You, First Responders! 

Please share this information in your bulletin, newsletters, websites and social 
media. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 

http://bit.ly/32EL3YQ
http://bit.ly/32EL3YQ
http://bit.ly/2LtkEaL
http://bit.ly/2LtG0oq

